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Anthony T. Marag
Chief of Police
To: Brian Howard, Town Manager January 11, 2023

From: Chief Anthony T. Marag
Subject: Request for No Parking sign on Birchwood Road

We have received a request from the Randolph Fire Department: for No Parking signs on Birchwood Road
between Highland Glen Drive and Bridle Path Circle. Chief of Operations Paul Frew spoke with Sergeant Robert
LeGrice expressing concern that vehicles are parking on both sides of the street making difficult for fire
apparatus to navigate the area when responding to calls for service.

A review of the area was conducted by Sergeant LeGrice of the Special Operations/Traffic Unit. Based on that |
would like to request No Parking signs be installed on east side of Birchwood Road, in front of number 45,
between Highland Glen drive and Bridle Path Circle.

Once installed we will monitor the area for compliance.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

77,

Anthony
Chief of Police



